Box 187, Bloomington, idaho — Richard Stocker, Secretary

January 2, 2001 RECEIVED
JAN 0 4 2001

Department ot Water Resources
Eastern Region

Idaho Department of Water Resources
Eastern District Office

900 N. Skyline Drive

Idaho Falls, ID 83402

To Whom It May Concern:

Enclosed you will find the Water Master’s report for Water Distrfct 11-

E on Paris Creek. Also enclosed is the Official Water Master Bpok
and disk with the Excel spreadsheet that includes the report. | have
received this report from the water master and he has prepared‘ the
material and is also signing this document as being a true and

accurate record.

The water master was put on retainer for services the past two years,
but was not called to regulate the creek due to the high water of the
previous years.

The proposed budget for 2001 is $900.00. The assessment for the
$900.00 is included for each water user on the report sheet. A§
secretary, | will make those assessments. If you have any que§tions
regarding this report or the operations of the water district, please feel

free to contact Mr. Packham or me.

Sincerely,

[ A
Richard J. Stocker el H. Packham
District Secretary Water Master
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